P.O. Box 988 • Kenai, AK 99611



KENAITZE INDIAN

TRIBE

September 6, 2024

Dear Tribal Member,

We write to inform you that as of September 5, 2024, Jolene Sutherland has withdrawn as a candidate for Tribal Council in the 2024 Kenaitze Indian Tribe elections. This leaves eight candidates for three open Tribal Council seats.

If you have already submitted an absentee ballot for Ms. Sutherland, you can change your vote by:

- Attending the October 5, 2024 Annual General Membership Meeting and voting in person
- Requesting a second absentee ballot by contacting Coghill Group, PC:
  - In writing or in person at 215 Fidalgo Avenue, Suite 206 Kenai, Alaska 99611
  - > By phone at 907-283-3484 or 907-290-7987 or;
  - E-mail your name and mailing address to ramona@coghillgroup.com

Please note that by submitting a second ballot, your first submitted ballot will be considered void.

Absentee Ballots must be received by Coghill Group, PC on or before Monday, September 30, 2024

The Annual General Membership Meeting will be held at the Kahtnuht'ana Duhdeldiht Campus located at 1227 Kenai Spur Highway, Kenai, Alaska. Voter registration will begin at 9:00 a.m. and the Business Meeting will begin at 10:00 a.m. More information and candidate statements are available on the Tribe's website at https://www.kenaitze.org/category/annual-meeting-2024/

If you have any questions or concerns about this notice or elections in general, please contact Jessica Crump, Tribal Member Services Supervisor at (907) 335-7200 or Jcrump@Kenaitze.org

Sincerely, Dernice Landall

Bernice Crandall
Election Board Chair